
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents 
 
I am pleased to invite you to the final parent meeting which will take place at 6.00pm on Monday 22 May 
in the Chapel. You will meet the True Adventure Leader who will be accompanying your son on their 
expedition to Cambodia this summer. 
 
This will be an informative evening where we will discuss kit and final arrangements for the expedition. 
 
Please let me know whether or not you can attend by emailing me at nas@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Natalie Steer 
Head of RE 
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